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Camp Order #1 
3 January 2024 
 
Passing of Brother Lee Ward 

 
With sorrow, Westport Camp #64, Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil Ward reports the 
passing of Brother Lee Ward on 26 December 2023.  
 
Brother Lee was an SUVCW member and camp officer for many years sharing his 
home for camp meetings and conducting several programs on Civil War era mortuary 
services. He was a friend of the hereditary and history community belonging to the 
Kansas City Civil War Roundtable.  
 
In memory of Brother Lee Ward, the camp charter shall be draped, and all brothers shall 
attach a black mourning ribbon to their membership badge. This order shall remain in 
effect for 30 days from this date. 
 
Ordered this 3rd Day of January 2024: Attest: 
 
Kevin Miller, PCC Dale Crandell, PDC 
Commander Secretary-Treasurer 
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